From: RORY RICKARD

To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 Cola
Date: Saturday, December 9, 2023 9:09:09 AM

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Sirs ... making Plan 1 Cola a permanent part of the Plan would mean so much to
me and so many other mostly older retirees .. especially in these times of rising prices on
everything. ..  please find a way to do so ... Thank You  Sincerely , Rory Rickard Retired

Teacher and Coach ( Republic H.S.)
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